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| am a retiree with 5 grandchildren living in Oregon and am deeply concerned about the
climate crisis and the future of our children, grandchildren and about the survival of future
generations in general. | support a strong cap and invest policy for Oregon's future.

I live and vote in your district 30. As your constituent, addressing the climate crisis is my top
priority. Oregon alone emits more carbon pollution than 116 countries around the world who
have committed to reducing emissions. Wildfires in Oregon, California, and Australia are
horrible proof of what we all know: if we don’t take action now, our future is at risk.

I know that lawmakers are working on a climate bill that will be ready to go next month. I am
counting on you to champion and vote for bold climate action that:

- Doesn’t pay big polluters to do business as usual.

- Doesn’t give a free pass to oil companies to keep polluting our air, no matter where they are
in Oregon.

- Gives guaranteed investments to help families, communities, and businesses most affected
by climate change.

The latest Senate proposal needs key changes to meet these fundamental goals. Please don’t
let me down. Please don’t let Oregon down.

Thank you for serious consideration of my message. Do what'’s right for our Earth as well as for
our state.

Martha Lussenhop
69915 Meadow View Rd.
Sisters, OR 97759
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